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Sheriff’s Pistol License Unit available to assist Permit 

Holders this Weekend at Syracuse Gun Show 
  

Town of Geddes, New York – Members of the Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office Pistol License Unit will 

again be on hand to assist Onondaga County issued Pistol License holders at the Syracuse Gun Show.  

 

The Syracuse Gun Show will be held at the New York State Fairgrounds Center of Progress building on 

Saturday September 17th from 9 am to 5 pm and on Sunday the 18th, from 9 am to 3 pm.  The show is hosted by 

New York State Arms Collectors Association of New York and is the biggest show in NYS. 

 

Members of the Sheriff’s Office will be available to assist Onondaga County issued Pistol License holders by 

processing amendments to acquire/dispose handguns. Onondaga County Pistol License holders who still 

maintain a paper license or have a blue overlay plastic card will not be able to process Amendments at the event 

that will require an appointment after the show.   

 

All other services will need to be addressed as always via the Pistol License Unit – please visit the Onondaga 

County Sheriff’s Office web site at https://sheriff.ongov.net/pistol-license-unit/ 

 

Show Admission 

General: $8.00 

Children 12 & under: Free with Adult 

Seniors: $6.00 

 

 

                            ##### 

          

https://sheriff.ongov.net/pistol-license-unit/

